
Minutes of the October 26, 2006 Budget Workshop 
 

The workshop was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Gregor. Present were all Supervisors, Flo Ford and 
Carol Merryman. 
 
Mrs. Ford gave an overview of the proposed 2007 budget and it was discussed at length. 
 
Mr. Weikert made a motion seconded by Mrs. Underwood and carried to move forward with Request for 
Proposals for the construction of a maintenance facility located on the southern boundary of the 
township property. 
 
Mr. Shealer made a motion to advertise for an EMA Director seconded by Mr. Weikert and carried. 
 
It was also decided to move forward with a change in the handling (investing, actuarial work etc.) of the Police 
and Non-Uniformed Pension Plans. Mrs. Ford will make the necessary contacts. 
 
Being no further business the workshop was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
The next workshop is scheduled for November 6, 2006 at 7:00 p.m. 
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